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Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 1:11 PM
To: Billy Powell (County Commission); Gregg Poole (County Commissioner); Jeff Stowe 

(County Commission); Kathy Cooper (County Commissioner); Richard Higgins (County 
Commissioner)

Cc: Zachary Propes (Administration); Casey Ramsey (Administration); Jennifer Rivera 
(Administration)

Subject: FW: Application HZON23-0041
Attachments: Devendar Katkoori 4920 Deer Creek CT.pdf

Good aŌernoon, Commissioners.  
 
Please find aƩached a leƩer of opposiƟon to the rezoning applicaƟon for JM Turk/Stanley Road.  
 
Jennifer, would you please add the leƩer to the file for this applicaƟon? 
 
Thank you, 
Beth 
 
Beth Garmon 
Assistant Director of Planning and Development Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
(office) 770-531-6809 
(direct) 770-297-2626 
bgarmon@hallcounty.org 
 
All ZONING, PLAT, and BUILDING PERMIT submiƩals may be submiƩed online through Accela. Plat inquiries may be 
submiƩed to plats@hallcounty.org. Zoning and general inquiries may be submiƩed to planning@hallcounty.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Devendar Katkoori <dkatkoori@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 1:05 PM 
To: Jeff Stowe (County Commission) <jstowe@hallcounty.org>; Kathy Cooper (County Commissioner) 
<kcooper@hallcounty.org>; Gregg Poole (County Commissioner) <gpoole@hallcounty.org>; Billy Powell (County 
Commission) <bpowell@hallcounty.org>; Richard Higgins (County Commissioner) <rhiggins@hallcounty.org> 
Cc: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning) <bgarmon@hallcounty.org> 
Subject: ApplicaƟon HZON23-0041 
 
[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from dkatkoori@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 
at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaƟon. Do not click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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WARNING: This communicaƟon has been detected as containing an aƩachment - Proceed with cauƟon Dear Hall county 
commissioners, 
 
Wishing you a very good aŌernoon, I am a very proud Hall county resident,  I congratulate you all and appreciate the 
significant improvements that you constantly bring to us Hall county residents. 
 
I am wriƟng this email in opposiƟon to the proposed development and rezoning applicaƟon HZON23-0041. 
As a  adjoining property owner I received your communicaƟon with the details of the proposal. 
Please find aƩached the signed PDF with details and concerns, 
 
I really appreciate considering my opposiƟon, 
 
Thank you so much, 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Devendar Katkoori 
4920 Deer Creek Ct, 
Flowery branch 
30542 




